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Construction Newsletter No. 18 April 1, 2016 

On-Going 

Here’s a block-by-block breakdown of the work currently underway: 

 Lees Avenue to Hazel Street:  Gas main installation and relocation of telecommunication 

cables; 

 Hazel Street to Riverdale Avenue: Relocation of telecommunication cables; and, 

 Riverdale Avenue to the Rideau River: Sanitary sewer installation and preparatory work 

for the up-coming watermain replacement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming 

Here are key new upcoming construction activities planned for the next two weeks: 

 Hawthorne Avenue and Main Street Intersection: Watermain installation;   

 Hawthorne Avenue to Lees Avenue: Relocation of telecommunication cables; 

 Hazel Street to Clegg Street: Removal of temporary sidewalk and Silva Cells 
installation; 

 Clegg Street to the Rideau River: Removal of asphalt and concrete road base; 

 Brantwood Place Gates: Removal of stone facing; and, 

 Rideau River Drive: Installation of temporary water services. 

Sanitary sewer installation 

on Rideau River Drive. 
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Traffic 
Main Street 

 The northbound lane from Hawthorne Avenue to Harvey Street will be closed starting 

on April 7th until August 2016. 

 The northbound lane from Clegg Street to Lees Avenue will remain closed until 

September 2016. 

 The northbound lane from Riverdale Avenue to Clegg Street will be closed from 

tentatively May 2nd to November 2016. 

 Starting in the next few weeks, the traffic south of Clegg Street will be reduced to one 

lane in each direction and will be moved to the east side of Main Street.   

Colonel By Drive 

The Alive to Strive Race will take place on Sunday April 24th.  For this event, Colonel By Drive 

will be closed to traffic from Hog’s Back Road to Clegg Street from 8:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gas main pipes to be 

installed from Lees 

Avenue to Hazel Street.  
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Did you know? 

Every day, thousands of road construction workers in our province are depending on you to 

drive responsibly and keep them safe in a construction zone.  
 

These road construction workers do their part to keep you out of harm’s way from heavy 

equipment and road hazards. However, they are vulnerable to passing traffic or distracted 

drivers. There is literally nothing between them and the thousands of pounds of steel in your 

vehicle. Please, do your part to keep them safe.  
 

When you see road construction signs or workers wearing high visibility vests on the roadside 

remember to:  

 Slow down. Obey the signs and directions.  

 Stay alert. Do not use your phone, text or take pictures.  

 Show respect for those working on the road.  
 

 Everyone deserves to go home safely to their families and friends at the end of the day. Please 

slow down, stay alert and show respect for those making improvements to our roadways and 

infrastructure – for their sake, and yours. 

 
 
 

Construction Zone, Slow Down! 
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Accessible formats and communication supports are available, upon request, at the following 
link:  www.ottawa.ca/accessibleformat 
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